
Once again the Democratic party of Oregon is hiding their 

nefarious activity. If it is worthwhile, put it out in the open so all 

citizens of Oregon can see it. No hiding in sheep's coat while the 

wolf is setting the trap. 

SB 977-1 takes a citizens due process and coverts it into a big government confiscation scheme. 

I can only imagine why a bill of this nature would even be 

proposed. Bigger gov't with more control? UN Agenda 21? Kill 

agriculture, with what purpose? It jsut doesn't make sense 

otherwise.  

David Montgomery 

 


